
 
4 June 2020 
 

 

 
NEW HORIZON CENTRE (BUKIT BATOK) APPOINTED AS  

DESIGNATED SENIOR CARE CENTRE  
 
The Agency for Integrated Care (AIC) has appointed New Horizon Centre (Bukit Batok) as one of the designated 
senior care centres in Singapore.  
 
With effect from 5 June 2020, the centre will serve seniors who have inadequate family support and intensive care 
needs. 
 
Application for designated senior care centres: 
 

• Admissions to any designated senior care centre will be done via referrals, through its respective centres 
they are currently attending. 
 

• Current clients of New Horizon Centre (Bukit Batok) can apply through the Centre Manager. They may 
contact the centre at 6565 9958 or email chaiyin@alz.org.sg.   

 
Admissions are subjected to AIC’s review and approval. All other ADA centre-based care services, 
including Family of Wisdom centres will remain closed until further notice.  
 
--- 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and patience while we try our best to reduce the risks of infection, especially 
amongst our vulnerable clients, and we apologise for any inconveniences caused due to these measures. 
 
Despite these latest measures, ADA will ensure that the care and support is rendered to families and their loved 
ones with dementia.  For more information of any of the programmes and services affected, please write to 
info@alz.org.sg or call the ADA Helpline at 6377 0700 (Monday to Friday, 9am to 6pm).  
 
For further announcements, refer to http://alz.org.sg/advisory.  


